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Friday 12th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Performing Arts Session at Thorpe St.Andrew High School 

Year 5 pupils have been invited to take part in a Performing Arts Session at Thorpe St. 

Andrew High School on Thursday 25th May 2023. They will participate in different 

performing arts lessons and workshops and there will also be an educational performance by 

Year 8’s.    

Children will be walking to and from Thorpe St Andrew High school accompanied by our 

school staff. The morning will begin at 9.30am and finish at approximately 12pm.  

Your child must wear their full school uniform. They also need to bring a waterproof, water 

bottle and a snack. Children will eat lunch once they return to school.   

If you have already booked a hot lunch on this day, please cancel it on Parent Portal. 

There will be no hot meals for Year 5 on this day. 

If you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, please ensure that this is ordered 

via Parent Portal. If a school packed lunch has not been ordered via Parent Portal you will be 

required to provide a home packed lunch.  

To enable your child to attend the visit, please consent on Parent Portal by Tuesday 23rd    

May 2023.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Norgate 

Executive Headteacher 
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